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Eagle Gold Mine Update

Fellow Yukoners,

Victoria Gold Corp. is planning to keep the Eagle Gold Mine  
in operation during the COVID-19 pandemic and continue  
to contribute to a strong and healthy Yukon economy.

In order to accomplish this we need Yukoner’s help. 

Victoria Gold is currently hiring. If you have experience  
in the mining industry, we would like to hear from you.

Please send us a note with your resume to  
greatpeoplework@vitgoldcorp.com. 

Thank you and best wishes to you and your families  
during this challenging time.

Sincerely, 

John McConnell  |  President & CEO  |  Victoria Gold Corp. 


